
May

Message from the 
Principal

Greetings Families, 

I want to take this opportunity to thank all 
our students and families for a wonderful 
school year.  It has truly been an honor to 
serve you and your children.  It has filled 
our hearts to have them back on campus.  
While there is still work to do, all of our 
students have made so much growth this 
year!  As this is our last newsletter of the 
year, we want to wish everyone a safe and 
wonderful summer!
  
-Mrs. Carroll 

Upcoming Events 
● May 1-6: Teacher Appreciation Week
● May 6: Nurse Appreciation Day
● May 9-13: Classified Appreciation Week
● May 4, 6th Grade Field Trip, Monterey 

Bay Aquarium 
● May 9: Spring Concert 6:00 pm
● May 16, 3:20 pm School Site Council 
● May 17, Mobile Farmer’s Market 2:30- 

3:30 pm, After school Program Hallway
● May 20, School Wide Carnival, 

students only
● May 23, PTO Meeting, 9 am
● May 25, 8th grade promotion, 1:30 pm, 

2 guests/ student
● May 26, Kindergarten Promotion 9:00 

am, 2 guests/ student
● May 26, Last Day of School

School Carnival
We are so excited to have had our students back on campus all year!  We will be 
celebrating the end of our full first year back with an end of the year carnival.  
Students who maintain good behavior will be invited to attend.  

Parents, we are always looking for donations.  To help support our carnival these 
are the items we are in need of: Nacho Cheese Sauce, snow cone syrup, bags of 
small prizes (candy or toys).  Thank you for your continued support!



May Character Trait 
Fairness

1. Giving everyone a chance
2. Be open minded when listening to 

others
3. Take responsibility for your mistakes

NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF MAY

Thank you to all our staff and students for putting on such a wonderful event for our students!  Students 
engaged in and learned about; sheep brain dissections, robotics competitions, 3-D printer demonstrations, 

art displays, and much more!  
A huge shout out to all our PLTW students and Mrs. Haley, Mr. Pinola, Mrs. Doyal, Mr. Schliff, and Mrs. 

Martinez for organizing an amazing event.

Returned Items
8th grade students: should return Chromebooks, hotspots, and library books. Items can 
be returned to the front office.  These items will be due by May 13.  This will be necessary 
for our students to participate in promotion. 

K-7th:  All hotspots that are still at home, that are not being used, need to be returned.  
Library books and hotspots should all be returned by May 13.  

6th, 7th, 8th: All social studies textbooks need to be returned to classroom teachers.

Facebook
/VictoryElementary

Website
www.stocktonusd.net/
Victory

Instagram
@victoryeleme
ntaryschool

Office
933.7310

 
Attendance Challenge
We are continuing weekly 
attendance challenges.  The 
challenge will run from Thursday- 
Wednesday.  All students who are 
on time and here for all five days 
will receive a prize at lunch on 
Wednesdays.

PLTW 
Presentations

http://www.stocktonusd.net

